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Nursery and Reception 
Classes 

 
We have some places in our 

Reception and Nursery classes in 
September. Please share this 

information with friends and family 
who have three to five year olds. 

      
 

Sports Day 

Friday 17th June at 1.30pm 

 

Sports day will be held on St Wilfrid’s 
School field on Friday 17th June. 

Parents are invited to attend. 

The children will be required to come 
to school in their PE kits for our fun 

filled day! 

 

 

 

Red, White and Blue Day 

Friday 27th May 
 

 

To celebrate Queen Elizabeth II’s Platinum Jubilee we will be 

holding a Red, White and Blue Day in school on Friday 27th May.  

Children can come to school in their PE kits, wearing items of red, 

white and blue or dressed as royalty! We have planned a fun filled 

day of activities, traditional games and a party lunch! 

 

 

 

 

Ss Peter and Paul Feast Day Mass 

Wednesday 29th June 2022 

10.00am 
 

On Wednesday 29th June the children 
will be leading Ss Peter and Paul Day 
Mass in Church at 10am. Parents and 

carers are very welcome to join us. 
 

 

 
 

Half term holiday 

 

School will break up on Friday 27th 
May at 3.15pm and return on 
Monday 6th June at 8.45am. 
 

Show Racism the Red Card 

Monday 6th June 

 

On Monday 6th June, we will be 
holding a Show Racism the Red 

Card assembly and workshops 
in school. Y1-Y6 only 

 

 

 

Bishop Chadwick Catholic Education Trust Inset Day 
School will be closed on Friday 1st July for whole school staff training. 

 

Ss Peter and Paul Day Fair 

Friday  24th June 2022 

1.15pm- 3.00pm 

We are planning to hold our traditional 
school and parish fair on the afternoon 

of Friday 24th June. There will be 
stalls selling cakes, toys etc as well as 
a selection of fun games and raffles.  

 

On Wednesday 29th June we will be 
celebrating Ss Peter and Paul Day 

with a whole school mass in church at 
10am. Parents and carers are very 

welcome to attend. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Water bottles, sun hats and lotion. 

 
Now the warm weather has arrived please make sure your child has a water 
bottle and hat in school. Can you please make sure your child has their ‘all day’ 
sun lotion applied before coming into school. As we are a nut, coconut and egg 
free environment, can you please ensure that there are none of these ingredients 
in the product.   

 

Latecomers 

Can parents please ensure that they accompany any latecomers to the school 

office if they are running late.   Please bring your child to the school office hatch 

where they can be safely taken to class by a school adult.   

Thurston  
4th -8th July 2022 

 

Children will be visiting Thurston 
Outdoor Education Centre which is 

in Lake Coniston in July. 
 

Can all payments please be made 
by June 17th. Please contact the 

school office if this date is 
problematic.    

 

We break up for the summer holidays on Thursday 21st July at 3.15pm and 
return to school on Tuesday 6th September. 

School will be closed to pupils on Monday 5th September as this will be a 
Staff Inset day. 

CLASS PHOTOS 

Phototronics photographers are 

visiting school on the morning of 

Friday 10th June.  They will be 

taking whole class photographs of 

the following classes only: 
 

 

• Nursery  

• Reception  

• Year 3 

• Year 6 
 

Y6 Leavers Assembly 

Wednesday 20th July 2022 

 

We have planned a Year 6 Leavers’ Mass and Assembly on 
Wednesday 20th July. Mass is at 10am in church, followed by lunch 
with the children in school and then an assembly on the afternoon. 

More details will follow closer to the time. 
 

 

 

 


